
 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

 

Friday June 28th 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Dance 

It was lovely seeing families of pupils in Neptune, Mint and Burgess for a relaxed dance 

sharing showcase. It’s always great to share what the pupils have been working on. There 

were some great jellyfish and train dances. 

 

Parents and Carers Evening 

Parents & carers evening will be on Thursday 11th July.  You will receive a letter to select 

times to meet you child’s teacher soon so please do look out for them in bags. You will also 

be getting your child’s annual report ahead of the meeting.  There are several trips 

happening over the next few weeks so please do look out for consent forms coming home 

too. 

 

Transport Feedback 

A reminder to give your feedback to Southwark if your child comes to school via transport or 

if you receive a personal budget for transport.  The first drop in session is taking place on 

Tuesday.  Please do attend if you are able to express your views. 

• Home to School Transport Questionnaire: https://engage.southwark.gov.uk/en-
GB/projects/hometoschoolparentcarersurvey 

• Home to School Transport Questionnaire (Easy 
Read): https://engage.southwark.gov.uk/en-GB/projects/easyreadparentcarersurvey 

• Personal Budgets Home to 
School Transport Questionnaire: https://engage.southwark.gov.uk/en-
GB/projects/personalbudgetparentcarersurvey 

  
• Parent/carer online drop-in 1 – Tuesday 2nd July at 1-2pm – click here to join 
• Parent/carer online drop-in 2 – Wednesday 10th July at 5:30-6:30pm – click here to 

join 
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Hot Weather 

We’ve enjoyed a lovely sunny week.  We are happy to continue to support any pupils who 

require support around leaving coats and fleeces at home in the warmer weather. 

 

Have a lovely weekend.   

Best wishes, 

 
 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 

 


